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Dear Parents / Carers – Year 6 

 

On Wednesday 9th July, Year 6 children will be making the most of the local area, which 

will include having a picnic on the field near school (weather dependent). If your child is 

entitled to free school meals, we have already ordered a school packed lunch for them. All 

other children will need to bring a packed lunch.  

 

Please also be reminded that tickets for the Year 6 end-of-year performances and leavers’ 

assembly are now available on ParentPay. The children have been working hard on this 

performance so it would be great to see as many parents as possible. Due to restrictions 

on the number of people we can have in the hall, this is a ticket event so please log on to 

ParentPay where you can book your tickets.  

 

Thanks. 

 

The Year 6 Team.  
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